
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 

9 am - Sunday School 

10 am – Worship 

6 pm – Bible Study 

6 pm – Youth Group 

6 pm – Kids’ Group & Nursery 

 

Wednesday 

7 pm - Bible Study 

6:30 pm – Prayer 

Meeting in Nursery 
 

Saturday 

8 am – Men’s  

Prayer Breakfast 
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We had several events in the Month of May – starting with our Mother’s Day service – we 
appreciate our Moms, Grandmothers, Great-Grandmothers.  Our thanks to Cody and other 
men who picked up the flowers for our Moms.  The flowers  were presented at the Sunday 

service and enjoyed by all our Moms. 
    

Greg Pruitt was here in May to teach us more about Pioneer Bible Translators and to advise 
what an impact our support has on that ministry.   
  

Burger Sunday was this past Sunday (May 28th) – Thanks to Dan Walton and his team of 

helpers, Justin Burkholder, the Klines, the Reynolds and our thanks to anyone who stayed 
behind and helped with the clean-up.  We could not enjoy these type festivities without 
everyone’s help and support.    
 

We hope to get the Ed Building completely repaired and useful in the next 3-4 weeks.  For 
those of you who don't know, a toilet supply line broke and flooded the building.  It ruined 
some drywall in both the upstairs and down.  We have to replace carpet, install vinyl 

flooring, have the drywall repaired and painted now that the building is totally dried out. 
  

We have a workday scheduled for June 17th at 9:00 a.m. Join us for a few hours of 
work.  There is a job for everyone. 
 

Father's Day Pizza Party, June 18th, after the morning service.  Please invite guests! 
 

On Sunday Evening I am teaching a class on "How to Apply the Bible to Your Daily Life!"  If 

you have ever struggled with reading the Bible and not knowing how to apply it to yourself 
you need to join us each Sunday evening at 6:00-7:00 p.m.  (Snacks served at 5:50 p.m.) 
 

What if God answered all your specific prayers this week exactly as you asked Him?  Would 

anything radically change?  I think that too often we pray little child prayers - "God bless 
Mommy and Daddy and Grandma and Grandpa."  Grownups need to pray for big 

things!  "God, please give strength and endurance to our Missionary Rana Samuel in India" 
or "Help the young people who work at translating the Bible into other languages that 
necessitates the translators living in very difficult places and especially help those who are 

raising children under harsh conditions." Will you pray without ceasing for those who are 
advancing the Gospel around the world?   
 

                                   See you Sunday.             PHillip 

               
   

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

   
  

Summer is here and that means it’s 

time for the youth to take some trips.  

June 18-23 is our CIY conference for 

middle schoolers in Oklahoma.  Last 

year the students had a really good 

time and we are excited to be going 

back.  We ask for prayers of safety on 

our trip as well as open hearts to 

receiving God’s message during that 

week.  Also, if you’re interested in our 

VBS for elementary kids, it’s July 9-13 

and you can register your kids now. 
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Mission Corner:    

  North Burma Christian Mission 
 North Burma Christian Mission (NBCM) 

plants churches, runs orphanages, and 

operates schools in Southeast Asia. While it 

began its missionary efforts in Burma, NBCM 

has since expanded its mission to include 

Thailand.  

 Mission leader Joel Khopang and his 

wife Marilyn regularly travel through the 

Thailand and Burma regions to spread the 

Gospel through their music ministry, 

teaching, and through the edifying and 

encouraging of their planted churches and 

schools.  

 More recently, Joel translated the Bible 

into the Anung language, the tribal language 

he grew up with. The mission had a 

dedication ceremony where the Bible was 

presented to a new Anung church in Burma. 

Please keep this new church in your prayers. 
 

       

Quote of the Month 
Jesus Christ is the head over every 

power and authority, and He is more 
powerful than sorrow, gloom, fear, 

insecurity and the need for approval.  
It is important that we tell ourselves 

daily, “I find my personhood in the 
Lord Jesus and not in other people, 

not in success, relationships, ideal 
circumstances, or the stars.”  Then 
tell the Lord triumphantly, “Thank 

you for giving me fullness in You.” 

~Marie Chapian~ 

 

Verse of the Month 
 “So then, just as you received 

Christ Jesus as Lord, continue to 

live in Him, rooted and built up in 
Him, strengthened in the faith as 

you were taught, and overflowing 
with thankfulness.”  Colossians 2:6-7 

Prayer Request 
 1. Doug & Cindy Corbin 

 2. Mary L  ouise Huth-Guajardo 
 3. Mary Ann Robles  

 4. Ruth Pillen  
 5. Barbara Duncan   

 6. HOTEA 
 

You may call in prayer request 

to Carrie Camacho at 684-2043  
 

For a year and a half, Joel and Marilyn 

have been ministering the Pathong Tribe.  
This group of people are refugees located 

in Thailand.  The mission has started 

regular worship services and Sunday 
School for the children.   

The tribe had its first Christmas service in 

2016, and two people were baptized. 



 

 

 

June 2017 
Date 4 11 18 25 

 

Servers 
Jerry Kline          Jose Guerra            Michael Mas 
Jim Williams           Jim Davis             Jose Navejas 

Communion 
Preparers 

                        Yvonne Nicholas   

Greeters 
Jim Kyrish & 
Fay Melby 

Nancy & 
Lori Sherry 

Ken & Trudy 
Workman 

Stacy 
Rodriguez & 

Kassi 
Rodriguez 

Meditation 
Leader 

Dale 
Burmaster 

Dan Walton Jerry Kline 
Shawn 

Saltsman 

Date 3 10 17 24 

Men’s Prayer 
Breakfast 

Dan Walton 
Shawn 

Saltsman 
Doug Deptuch 

Jerry 
Lishman 

SERVERS:  If you cannot be present on the day you are scheduled to serve, please find a replacement. 
SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS:  Please call the office 684-2043 if you will not be here. 

PRAYER REQUEST:  May be called in to Jean Fairbrother at 636-9147 / or e-mail @ Jeanlynnfair@gmail.com 

 



 

June 2017 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

Happy Birthday to: Al Guerra – June 1; Beth Guerra – 6;  
Richard Mortimer – 8;  Alan Houghton – 9; Stacy Rodriguez – 12;  
Lilean Elizardo – 13; Catherine Michal – 16; Rosie Reynolds – 18;  
Peg Navarre – 28; Jerry Ramones- 29. 

1 2 3 
 Men’s Prayer 
Breakfast – 8a 

4 
Bible Study–6p 
Kids’ Gr – 6p 
Youth Gr – 6 p 

5 6 7  Bible Study – 7p 
Youth Group – 7p 
 

Prayer Meeting – 
6:30p in Nursery 

8 9  
       

10 
Men’s Prayer 
Breakfast – 8a 

11  

Bible Study–6p 
Kid’s Gr – 6p 
Youth Gr - 6p 
   

12 13 
        
         
 

14 Bible Study – 7p 
Youth Group – 7p 
 

Prayer Meeting – 
6:30p in Nursery 

15 
 

16 
      
 

17 
Men’s Prayer 
Breakfast – 8a 
 

 

18 Father’s  
 Day- @Noon 
Pizza/Salad 

Bible Study–6p 
Kids’ Gr – 6p 
Youth Gr – 6 p 

19 20 21  Bible Study – 7p 
Youth Group – 7p 
 

Prayer Meeting – 
6:30 p in Nursery 

22 23 24 
Men’s Prayer 
Breakfast – 8a 

25 
Bible Study–6p 
Kids’ Gr – 6p 
Youth Gr – 6 p 

26  
 

27 28  Bible Study – 7p 
Youth Group – 7p 
 

Prayer Meeting – 
6:30 p in Nursery 

 29 30  

                        Master’s Crafters will be meeting in the Fellowship Hall:  Every Wednesday @10:am-12:pm 
                                                                                  Contact: Cindy Corbin if questions: 210-877-8171 
 

CIY –MIDDLE 

SCHOOL 19-22 
CIY-Middle     
School 19-22 CIY – Middle Sch 

CIY-Middle     
School 19-22 
 


